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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIRMAN OF THE
PRIVILEGES AND PROCEDURES COMMITTEE

BY DEPUTY R.G. LE HÉRISSIER OF ST. SAVIOUR
 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 26th FEBRUARY 2008
 

Question
 
Would the Chairman state the fee paid to the facilitator for the recent “What is Scrutiny?” seminar?
 
Answer
 
The fee paid to the facilitator for the conference was £5,000. This included all personal preparation, telephone
meetings with the States Greffe, and attendance on 5th and 6th February 2008. All members who were present
would agree that the facilitator was very well briefed on the issues facing scrutiny in Jersey, as well as those
facing the Island which are listed in the Strategic Plan, and it was clear that he had read and digested numerous
key documents prior to his arrival.
 


